
 

Delegation Request 
 
Delegation’s Information: 
 
Echo McNaughton has requested an appearance before Council 
 
City:  Nanaimo 
Province:  BC 
 
Delegation Details: 
 
The requested date is 2024-APR-22 
 
Bringing a presentation:  Yes 
 
Details of the Presentation:   We would like to speak about the improvements to 
pedestrian safety we would like to see in our community. Specific areas of concern are 
the intersection of Needham & Nicol, Needham & Victoria Road, and Princess Ave 
between Needham and 5th. We have some ideas we would like to propose to make 
these areas safe for pedestrians, and we want to know more about how we as a 
community can be part of implementing solutions. We also want to better understand 
the city's process in deciding how infrastructure updates are prioritized. 


